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For Immediate Release 

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 

TRAI releases the Consultation Paper on 'The Issues Related to Critical Services 

in the M2M Sector, and Transfer of Ownership of M2M SIMs'. 

New Delhi, 24 June 2024 - The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI) has today 

released a Consultation Paper on 'The Issues Related to Critical Services in the M2M Sector, 

and Transfer of Ownership of M2M SIMs'. 

2. Earlier, Department of Telecommunications (DoT), through a reference dated 

01.01.2024, requested TRAI to provide reconsidered recommendations, as per the 

provisions of the Section 11 of the TRAI Act 1997 as amended from time to time, on - 

(a) Identification of Critical Services in the M2M Sector. 

(b) Transfer of Ownership of M2M SIMs. 

3. In this regard, a Consultation Paper on 'The Issues Related to Critical Services in 

the M2M Sector, and Transfer of Ownership of M2M SIMs', seeking inputs from the 

stakeholders, has been placed on the TRAI's website www.trai.gov.in. Written comments 

on the issues raised in the Consultation Paper are invited from the stakeholders by 22' 

July 2024 and counter-comments by 5th August 2024. 

4. The comments! counter-comments may be sent, preferably in electronic form to 

Shri Akhilesh Kumar Trivedi, Advisor (Networks, Spectrum & Licensing), TRAI, at 

advmn@trai.gov.in. For any clarification! information, Shri Akhilesh Kumar Trivedi, Advisor 

(Networks, Spectrum & Licensing), TRAI may be contacted at Telephone Number +91-11-S 

20907758. 
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